
                    Welcome to First Baptist Church  

Lexington, Mississippi 

July 15, 2018 

www.fbclex.com 
           Keith Garland, Pastor       Robert Herring, Music  

Pam Williams, organist 

 

Morning Worship Service, 11:00 a.m. 

 

Instrumental Prelude . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Pam Williams 

 

Call To Worship No. 227  . . . . . . . . Praise Him! Praise Him! 

  

Welcome and Prayer  

 

Fellowship  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Surely The Presence 

 

Hymn No. 429 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .All That Thrills My Soul 

 

Hymn No. 65. .  . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Just When I Need Him Most 

 

Offertory Hymn No. 295 . . . . . .  Near To The Heart Of God 

 

Worship With Tithes and Offering 

 

Special Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Robert Herring 

 

Message From God’s Word . . . . . . . . .Rev. Keith Garland 

“Prayer Under Pressure”  Psalm 142 

 

Hymn of Invitation No. 275 . . . .  .  . .I Surrender All 

___________________________________________________ 

Save This Date:  August 12 – We will celebrate the third 

anniversary of the ministry of Rev. Keith and Susie here 

at FBC.  Covered Dish Lunch following 11:00 service. 

 

 

                                               

 

 

              

 

 

 

                                 CHURCH CALENDAR 

Sunday, July 15, 2018 

Library Open . . . 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday School . . . 10:00 a.m. 

Worship Service . . . 11:00 a.m. 

                             Evening Worship Service . . . 5:00 p.m. 

July Business Meeting 

Wednesday, July 18 

Church-wide Hamburger Supper hosted by the Nathan Aldridge 

Sunday School Class . . . 6:30 p.m. 

_____________________________________________________ 

                                Nursery Volunteers 
July 15 – Karey Johnson & Mickie Rodgers 

                 July 22 - Janet Carr & Bill & Lena Davis 

 

Happy Birthday to  
Holt Smith  on July 18  

Dot Summerlin on July 19 

_____________________________________________________ 

          

Evening Worship Service – 5:00 p.m. 

 

Call to Worship – What A Day That Will Be                

Welcome and Prayer 

Hymn  - Why Do I Sing About Jesus  

Hymn  - I Live 

Message In Music 

Scriptural Message . . . . . . . . . . . . .Rev. Keith Garland 

Announcements 

__________________________________________________ 

CHURCH FAMILY & FRIENDS NIGHT HAMBURGER SUPPER 
This Wednesday, JULY 18,  6:30 P.M. 

The Nathan Aldridge Sunday School Class is hosting the evening.  
They are fixing, for the entire church, their annual hamburger 
supper with all the trimmings. This is a wonderful opportunity to 
invite members who are not attending or some friends who 
don’t have a church home.   
 
 
 

A 



National Suicide Prevention Lifeline 

1-800 273-8255 
If you are in a dark place, hang on and know that this will pass.  

Don’t make a permanent decision on a passing feeling.   

__________________________________ 
 

Sympathy 
Rev. and Mrs. Keith Garland and the First Baptist Church 

family send our love and deepest sympathy to Betty Carroll and 

Tamara Walbert and family in the loss of Betty’s sister, 
Mary Louise Ables 

___________________________________________________________ 

SYMPATHY 
The First Baptist Church family send our love and deepest 

sympathy to Holt and Jane Smith and family in the death of 

Jane’s sister, 

Cathryn Parkinson Maxwell 

___________________________________________________ 
 

SYMPATHY 
The First Baptist family sends our love and deepest sympathy to 

Ruby Moore and her family in the loss of her aunt, 
Blanche Winstead 

___________________________________________________________ 
 

The Benevolence Offering received on July 1 was 

$136.00 

___________________________________________________ 

 

Holmes Community College BSU Paper Drive 

The Holmes Community College is asking your help with paper 

goods for the new school year.  They need paper towels, toilet 

paper, large cups, plastic eating utensils, napkins and paper 

plates.  You may bring your paper goods to the church office or 

the Association Building by August 15.  We will get them to the 

college for you! 
 

 
 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

        
 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     



                          

 


